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Dear Gateway Alumni, 
 
It’s a blessing to me each time that I hear, either from you personally or “through the grapevine,” 
how God is blessing you, your families and increasing your ministries.  When I reflect upon the 
many ways God has blessed me over the years, you all come to mind.  I am thankful to God for 
the opportunity to know and to be involved with each of you and your ministries.  I miss spending 
time with each of you on a regular basis and would like you to know that I continue to pray for and 
remain available to each of you as a brother, partner, friend and mentor. 
 
As you know, I am still blessed to be partnering and mentoring many brothers and sisters in Africa.  
Each year the ministry relationships and opportunities increase.  As this ministry increases so 
does the need for prayer and financial support.  I appreciate your past and continued support as 
the Lord leads you.   
 
As Gateway Alumni, you brothers are familiar with the life on life, mentored learning, Jesus-style 
of disciple making that I practice.  Would you prayerfully consider passing my information onto 
the mission committee of your church, or other parties that you are led to believe may be 
interested in prayerfully and/or financially partnering with me to equip, encourage and release 
disciple making leaders into Jesus’ disciple making movement in Africa.  Thank you for your 
prayerful consideration.  May the Lord continue to bless you! 
 
Your bro, 
 
Chico 


